Freedom of Information Act 2000 – Hanukah celebrations
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council holds the information requested.
You asked:
Whether the Council has any plan to celebrate Hanukah in the Council chamber or at Victoria Park and to furnish you with any/all plans for December 2018.
Answer: 
There are two events planned in the city to celebrate Chanukah, the Jewish festival of lights, these are:

Sunday 2 December 4.45pm – 6.15pm at the Town Hall

Saturday 8 December 5.15pm – 5.45pm at Victoria Park.

Both events are run by external organisers but the Council work closely in partnership with the organisers in providing a range of support including infrastructure such as PA facilities and lighting.

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 
Information Governance & Risk Team

Leicester City Council

Legal Services

4th Floor, City Hall 
115 Charles Street

Leicester LE1 1FZ
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 


